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Measure Description: 
Requires long term care referral provider to register with the Department of Human Services.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Human Services (DHS), Oregon Judicial Department (OJD) 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee 
on Human Services and Housing to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.   
 
House Bill 2661 with the -8 amendment specifies that referral agents must register with the Department 
of Human Services (DHS). The bill requires DHS to establish and administer this registry. The bill 
authorizes DHS to establish a $200 fee to register long term care referral agents who receive 
compensation from the facilities.  
 
This bill is anticipated to have a fiscal impact to the Department of Human Services and the Oregon 
Judicial Department. The amount of this impact is still being determined. A more complete fiscal analysis 
on the bill will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint Committee on Ways and Means. 
 


